
It’s time for the annual Heroes vs. Villains 5K and Flag Gauntlet. The UNAC/
UHCP Corona nurses will be hosting two first aid stations at this event and 
are calling for Corona RN volunteers to staff these two stations. 

The event will be held at the Shops at Dos Lagos on Saturday, October 
17 at 4 pm.  Come volunteer or run the “FUNNEST 5K EVER!” 

Contact one of your bargaining team members or Olivia Guevara (see 
contact info below) to sign up to volunteer. 

October is Breast Cancer Awareness and Bullying Prevention Month

The UNAC/UHCP Corona nurses will be hosting a first aid station at the annual Chocolate, Wine and Jazz Festival 
and are calling for Corona RN volunteers to staff this station.

Chocolate, Wine and Jazz Festival 
 Saturday, October 24 | 5 – 9 pm 

Corona City Hall Lawn  - $75 per person

Soroptimist International of Corona’s signature fall event is here again! This event supports a variety of service 
projects that improve the lives of women and girls right here in our own community. 

Contact one of your bargaining team members or Olivia Guevara (see contact info below) to sign up to volunteer. 

If you would like to contribute to Corona Matters, email Olivia.Guevara@unacuhcp.org

“Twenty years from now you will be more disappointed by the things that you didn’t do 
than by the ones you did do.”   —Mark Twain

October 27 – 29 | 9:30 am
Ayres Hotel – Newport Room | 1900 Frontage Road, Corona, CA 92882

United Nurses Associations of California/Union of Health Care Professionals (UNAC/UHCP) 
Representing 25,000 registered nurses and health care professionals in Southern California
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SUPPORT OUR BARGAINING TEAM AND ATTEND NEGOTIATIONS!

This newsletter is brought to you by the Corona RN Bargaining Team
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